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16.2.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 16.2.24 
 

Today is the last day of school for this half-term.  School will be closed next week and children return to 
school on Monday 26th February.   
 
Thank you to Class 12, who shared lots of lovely work from the past couple of months with us this morning 
in their class assembly; they have been incredibly busy (despite them insisting that it has been a quiet half-
term!).  We enjoyed hearing about their Science work, listening to their lovely writing and watching them 
perform the song ‘Almost There’!  A great start to our Friday – thank you to all the parents and carers who 
were able to come along to support.  I will add a few photos to the website later in the ‘News and Events’ 
section. 
 
Year 4 are visiting the Fitzwilliam Museum today, which is also a lovely way to end the half-term! 
 
After half-term: 
Friday 1st March – Class 3 assembly:  Parents and carers of children in Class 3 are warmly invited to 
come along to their class assembly, where they will be able to tell us about their learning!  The assembly 
starts at 9am.  Please come along to the door of the Expressive Arts hall near the main school entrance 
and we will let you in! 
 
A reminder about a special event in the following week: 
Friday 9th March – Arbury World Book Day:  We are looking forward to an exciting day in school for 
Arbury World Book Day on Friday 9th March (we are celebrating it on the Friday and not the Thursday).  
Children are welcome to dress up as a book character if they would like to on that day.  Our focus is 
‘reading together’ and we would be delighted to receive any photos of you and your children/family 
members reading together, to go on the school website.  Please email any photos to Mrs Dowdall, at 
kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk .  Mrs Dowdall has emailed out some information already (link here: 
Letters page on website) which has more details, as well as some easy and cheap/free costume ideas. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely half-term! 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any specifically KS1 questions, please 
contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for anything particularly involving KS2, please 
contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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